
 
 
From: Ed Avis [mailto:ed@avisfamily.com]  
Sent: Sunday, July 20, 2014 10:30 PM 

To: 'hbwildes@yahoo.com' 

Subject: WELCOME TO THE JAGUAR ASSOCIATION OF NEW ENGLAND! (Horace Wildes) 

 

Hi Horace, 

  

I'm the VP for Membership for the Jaguar Association of New England (JANE) and received your online 

application for membership today.  I want to take a moment to formally welcome you to the club and to let you 

know a little bit about us.  

 

I think you'll find in JANE a really nice mix of people who enjoy great cars and even greater camaraderie.  

JANE is a very active club and there are events throughout the year that fit just about everyone's taste - from 

slaloms, "Magical Mystery Tours", tech sessions, driving tours - and our annual Concours d'Elegance (in mid-

August at Sturbridge, MA).  Our monthly social meetings are normally held on the 4th Wednesday each month 

and are low-key, fun social events with diverse speakers and are a great way to meet fellow JANE members.  

Our next meeting is on the 23
rd

 and I’ve attached some information – we’d love to have you join us!  You can 

register for this (and all our other events) on the JANE website.  You should receive email notifications of the 

meetings and other events and we'd welcome you to join us whenever you can.  I think you'll enjoy the 

"Coventry Cat", JANE’s nationally acclaimed monthly newsletter (you can view and/or download past issues 

from our website). Most of our events are held in the greater Boston / eastern Massachusetts area with 

occasional events throughout the other New England states.  Thirty-eight JANE members visited Bar Harbor 

and Acadia National Park in May – we had a wonderful time! We also have an event on the 27
th

 and I’ve 

attached some information in case you’d like to attend.  

  

Your membership in JANE also includes membership in the Jaguar Clubs of North America and you’ll receive 

their "Jaguar Journal" magazine.  They'll issue you a JCNA member number which is your "passport" to our 

sanctioned events.  I’ve attached an informational brochure that tells a little bit about the benefits of JCNA 

membership.  JCNA members are also eligible for significant discounts toward the purchase of many qualifying 

Jaguar models.  

 

I've created a profile for you in the JANE database showing your membership as paid through 2014. All 

membership functions are driven by the database so you should start receiving club email soon.  You can view 

your profile at http://www.j-a-n-e.org.  Click on “Login” on the left side of the screen.  Your username and 

randomly-assigned password, if you haven’t already received them, are xxxxxx / xxxxxx.  Once logged in 

you’ll have full access to upload photos of yourself and your car(s), add or change phone numbers, view past 

issues of the Coventry Cat, change your password, learn more about the membership, etc.  I’d encourage you to 

explore the website, validate and update your profile information and check the calendar frequently as new 

events will be added from time to time.  Our calendar is full of great events this summer! 

 

We want you to feel welcome and hope you will become active participants in the club.  Toward that end, you 

should be contacted within the next few days by a volunteer from the club who will assist with any questions 

you may have about the club, our events, registration, etc.   

 

I’m looking forward to meeting you at a JANE event soon.   If you have any questions don't hesitate to email or 

call me at 207-737-8258.   

  

Cheers, 

Ed Avis 

JANE Membership VP 

http://www.j-a-n-e.org/


-----Original Message----- 
From: club.services@jcna.com [mailto:club.services@jcna.com]  
Sent: Sunday, July 20, 2014 2:05 PM 
To: ed@avisfamily.com 
Subject: JCNA Online application Jaguar Association of New England 
 
To : ed@avisfamily.com 
 
The following membership application has been submitted on the JCNA website and the applicant 
is paying his dues via Paypal to JCNA. 
 
As soon as the applicant completes the transaction on the Paypal site, you will receive Email 
notification from JCNA that the payment has been processed. A check will be mailed by the 
JCNA treasurer to your club in the amount of your club net dues. 
 
First /Last Name : Horace Wildes 
 
Spouse :   
 
Address : 219 Jordan Rd, , Dartmouth, MA 02748 USA 
 
Phone day / eve: 508 636-4350 /  
 
Email : hbwildes@yahoo.com 
 
Jaguars : , ,  
 
Birthday : 18/05 
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